ey, STATE OF ILLINOIS
YHEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

& 525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, fLLINOIS 62761 @ (217) 782-3516

March 25, 2011

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIFT REQUESTED

Dan Colby, Vice President

Mercy Health System Corporation
1000 Mineral Point Avenue
Janesville, WI 53548

Re:  Project #10-089 — Mercy Crystal Lake Hospital & Medical Center, Inc.
Dear Mr. Colby:

As you are aware, Project #10-089 — Mercy Crystal Lake Hospital & Medical Center, Inc.
was tentatively scheduled for the Illinois Health Fadlities and Services Review Board
(“State Board”) May 10, 2011 meeting. In order to will allow state agency staff adequate
time to thoroughly review the voluminous amount of information that has been
received regarding this application, it has been determined that Project #10-089 will be
scheduled for consideration by the State Board at its June 28, 2011 meeting. Please note
that this meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn Joliet, Banquet and Conference Center,
411 South Larkin Avenue, Joliet, Illinois.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 217-782-3516.
Sincerely,

ooy ™

Administrator
Nlinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




